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Hello.

I think it is important EE still conduct training for ASP's especially in regional locations that do not have access to an
RTO or TAFE.

Our experiences with trying to arrange the necessary training outside of utilising EE is that It is very difficult &
expensive to book our staff into something. Not to mention the RTO's cancel without warning and do not hold
regular courses to attend.

Considering some training like the initial & refresher safety training are a necessity I think it would hurt all ASP's
business if this was not offered by EE.

Thank you

Rowan McGarrigle
General Manager
JLE Electrical

7 Energy Place - 1st floor
Dubbo NSW 2830
PO Box 4838, Dubbo NSW 2830
Tel: (02)68845973
Fax: (02) 6882 7532
Mobile: 0418 360 556
htto://www.ileelectrjcal.com.au/
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giving you the power
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